
 
CENTURYLINK 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 733-5178 
 
Maura Peterson 
Paralegal 
  

 
  
June 22, 2012 
 

Via email  
 
Mr. David Danner 
Secretary and Executive Director  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 

Re:  Docket No. UT-120924 
 Bellevue Rate Center Numbering Waiver  
 Addendum to CenturyLink’s Waiver Request 

 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
This letter is an addendum to CenturyLink’s June 12, 2012 Bellevue Rate Center Numbering 
Waiver Request.  
 
The customer's planned use of the new Thousands Block (1,000 sequential numbers) is for DID 
growth at their Bellevue location. These numbers will be dialable and will be identified in the 
E911 database with the exact customer address location, should a call be placed to 911 from one 
of these DID numbers. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Maura Peterson  
 
 
MSR:mep 
Enclosures  

 


